THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS Lawrence, Kansas

February 28, 1939

Dear Coach:

I am enclosing herewith the annual questionnaire of the National Basketball Committee. These questionnaires are being sent by the Committee to the coaches of colleges and universities. The high schools and Y.M.C.A: groups are being taken care of by their various organizations.

Will you kindly give these questiens your very careful thought and consideration, and return the questionnaire to me at your early convenience as I have to make my report at an early date to Mr. H. V. Porter, secretary of the Commi ttee.

Your coeperation will be greatly appreciated.

Very sinobrely yours,

Chairman Fifth District, National Basketball Committee.